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Exit Relocation:
SR 400 Northbound to 
Abernathy Road (Exit 5B)

THINGS TO KNOW

Contact Us for More Information
Web: www.dot.ga.gov/BS/Projects/SpecialProjects/I285SR400
Email: transform285400@dot.ga.gov
Social: #Transform285400
Project Hotline: (404) 609-4609

Things to Know
•	 The SR 400 northbound exit to Abernathy Road 

westbound (Exit 5B) will permanently close to motorists.

•	 The Abernathy Road exits will now be combined. 
Motorists will use the SR 400 northbound exit to 
Abernathy Road eastbound (Exit 5A) to travel to 
Abernathy Road westbound.

•	 Signage will be in place to help motorists navigate the 
new configuration of the exit.

•	 Motorists should pay close attention to the new exit 
configuration.

•	 The SR 400 southbound exit to Abernathy Road will 
not be impacted by the construction on a CD bridge 
over Abernathy Road.

*Information and schedule are subject to change.

The Transform 285/400 project team will close and 
relocate the exit on SR 400 northbound to Abernathy 
Road westbound (Exit 5B). This closure will be permanent 
and the new exit configuration will be combined with 
the existing Abernathy Road eastbound exit (5A). The 
closure of Exit 5B will allow the project team to begin 
construction on a collector-distributor (CD) bridge over 
Abernathy Road. 

The closure will take place in Q2 2020.

EX
IT 5B CLO

SED

EX
IT 5B CLO

SED

EX
IT

 5
A

EX
IT

 5
A

Permanent exit closure 

New exit configuration  

New CD bridge construction

Legend

Like and follow us!

N

ABERNATHY ROAD
Westbound Eastbound

http://www.dot.ga.gov/BS/Projects/SpecialProjects/I285SR400
mailto:transform285400%40dot.ga.gov?subject=
https://www.facebook.com/GeorgiaDOT
https://www.instagram.com/gadeptoftrans/
https://twitter.com/GADeptofTrans

